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COMMENTS FROM OUTGOING STUDENT MAYOR(S):

Sunwoong Ha of Barrie North Collegiate thanked the Mayor, Members of Council and Barrie North Collegiate
for providing him the opportunity to participate in the Student Mayor Program. Sunwoong indicated that during
his time in office he learned a lot about the City and how the municipality works together to maintain a perfect
City of Barrie for its citizens. Sunwoong noted that observed that everyone in the Council Chambers is very
passionate about the City of Barrie. He advised that he was interested in the past discussions regarding the
Downtown Barrie Public Market and related budget issues. He commented that students should learn to
acknowledge that municipal government is very important.

Rashaan Watson of Mapleview Heights Elementary School thanked the Mayor and Members of Council for
their gratitude shown toward his participation in the Student Mayor Program. Rashaan commented that he felt
honoured to be able to participate not only as a person, but as a student and that he learned a great deal
about the municipality. He advised that in elementary school that he has not yet had the opportunity to learn
about municipal government.
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